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June 16, 2020 
 
Dear Parents, Guardians and Stakeholders: 
 
As a reminder we will be hosting our weekly zoom meeting one hour 
earlier this week at 4:00pm instead of 5:00pm.  We look forward to U.S. 
Congressman Joe Kennedy, III joining our Zoom call.  As another reminder, if 
you have any questions or topics you would like addressed during the 
meeting, please email them in advance to Contact@AmegoInc.org by 
2:00pm.  
 
Again, we are pleased to report that due to the tremendous job our staff are 
doing, we do not have any homes that are in isolation or under 
quarantine. If you would like to send a message to our staff to recognize 
their commitment and dedication to your loved ones, you may do so by 
visiting our website and filling out the “Shout Out” form.  
 
We look forward to seeing you tomorrow afternoon at 4:00pm.  
 
Thank you,  

 
President and Chief Executive Officer 
 
  
Zoom Meeting Information    
https://amegoinc.zoom.us/j/746397376    
Meeting ID: 746 397 376    
Or join meeting by Telephone:    
For higher quality, dial a number based on your current location.    
Dial: US: +1 312 626 6799 or +1 646 558 8656 or +1 253 215 8782 or    
+1 301 715 8592 or +1 346 248 7799 or +1 669 900 9128    
Meeting ID: 746 397 376   
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